
 
14 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to start by welcoming all of our students back to school after the summer break.  
We hope you have all had the opportunity to spend time with family and friends. 
 
We would like to start the academic year by sharing some important information and dates with 
parents and carers. 
 
Car Parking 
 
We have only had one week at school and we have already received complaints from our local 
residents and community about cars being parked irresponsibly before school starts and at the end 
of the school day. Can we please remind parents/carers not to park cars in front of neighbour’s 
driveways and not to park on double yellow/zebra crossings. By doing so, it creates long queues 
outside the school and it is also making it difficult and dangerous for people to cross the road 
safely. 
We hope we can count on your support in this matter as we do not want this issue to be escalated 
to the Police. 
 
Early closures 
 
1) Year 7 Open Evening   
Waverley School secondary phase will be holding an Open Evening for prospective Year 7 parents 
and students on Thursday 28 September from 4.00pm to 6.30pm. 
 
To support preparations, the school will close early for Secondary and Sixth Form students only 
(Years 7 to 13) on Thursday 28 September at 2.15pm. 
 
Waverley Primary will finish at its usual time of 3.05pm. 
 
If your child collects a younger sibling in Primary and you would like them to remain on the 
secondary school site until 3.05pm, please email the school at enquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk by 
Friday 22 September.  
 
2) Staff training  
On Thursday 12 October, Waverley School (Primary, Secondary and Sixth Form) will be closing 
early for staff training at 1.15pm. 
 
As always, we thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,        

 
 

Mr S. Farar  
Executive Principal  

Mrs S. Dosanjh 
Principal – Primary Phase 
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